
River City Dirt Riders

Meeting Minutes for Dec. 13. 2022

Board Members Present:

• President- Mundy Murzic
• Vice President- Scott Morgan
• Treasurer- Monty Mathews
• Secretary- John Bekanich
• Lease Director- Pete Komthongpane
• Public Relations- Jimmy Benton
• Membership Chairman- Mark Wolff

   
1. The Enduro at SMS went off great. The entire area is now cleaned up and the Horse Side is 

off limits. All single track trails on the ATV side are well marked and it should be noted that 
the direction of Tim's Loop (now running counterclockwise) and the Cedar Creek Pines 
section are reversed as a result of the new 2022 Enduro route. As always, use caution at 
intersections and crossings.

2. Both club trailers are in need of maintenance before they can be roadworthy. Specifically 
the enclosed trailer needs the right fender replaced and the tires/wheel bearings need to be 
checked out. The enclosed trailer also needs tires and wheel bearings checked out and 
there's a lighting kit in the enclosed trailer that needs to be installed on it. Getting the wheels
onto something solid besides the bare ground is also a priority. 

3. The DR mower is in need of routine maintenance. As a bare minimum an oil change, a new 
replacement blade, a new air filter, and tire sealant for the left tire.  

4. Jimmy Benton will be looking at another piece of property o/a the weekend of 12-17 as a 
potential location for a H.S.

5. FTR is considering H.S. rule changes in the future affecting the Sportsman class and 
morning practice mainly due to the high volume of riders at hare scrambles. 

6. The 2023 AMA Club Charter Application is due to them by Dec. 31.                           
Update: The application was mailed out along with the check on Dec. 14.


